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Welcome hack to the Tiger Class Newsletterl We have had a fantastic start to term the
children hasre settled back into routines guickly and we are so proud of their attitudes and
efforts towards learning. I harve noticed a huge amount of progress bheing made and I am so
pr;crud U,l{ each indiriduwal Ti.g,arl The children's Lndzpzndzncz s aning on so much in their
English and maths. The children are continuously showing me how safe, respectful and
responsible they are in their day at Whiston Willis. I am looking forward to parents exvening
on the bth of December if you would Like an alternative date please just let me know!

English
We are currently looking at the hook Dndaéﬁs Painthrush by Rashmi S'U'dz/&hpandz. The

children harve been doing an amazing joh at exploring apostrophes and commands.

Maths
In Maths, we harve been Looking at positions. We have done a lot of practical work around

this, We enven had a race to see what pnﬁiticna W2 MWere.

Science
In Science, our unit this half term is Building things' We will design walls out of different

materials and see which material is the best and most practical.

Geography

In Geography we are continuing the topic of our Llocal area. The children have explored maps
and the features of our city, town and A/'j,lla,g,z, Last week we went on a walk arocund Whiston
to explore local features. The children were so safe respectful and responsihlel

PSHE
In PSHE we are enjoying the Jigsaw unit Celebrating differences. We hanve begun by thinking
about what similarities and differences we harve with our friends in Tiger class and why it

is important to bhe different.

DT

We hare mored onto to DT this term. We will be Lzanlng obout sliders and Llearvers to hzlp up
make Christmaos cards later on in the year.

Music
In Music, we will be anpl_zi:i_n,g the unit, théi:hm in the W,aJaL we Walk. We hare been l.,O’,O’J?.i,IIg. at
finding the pulse to the music.

PE

The children are developing their Multi Skills and fitness in Bootcamp sessions.

Newrs

Daily Reading at home

Please /spznd 10 minutes r;zadi.ng writh Mo child, and record this in their rzadﬁu’mg records, it
hzlp/s them to become

Lnn,fidzni: and ,ﬂ.uzni readers who can moare thrcugh the Read, Write Inc scheme. Please /sp,a,ak
to staff in class if

you require any further support with your child's reading.




Uniform
Please ensure your child's uniform is labelled clearly with their name. This will really
support staff in refurning any

Lost uniform.

Water Bottles

Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them in school each day.

PE

Year | PE d;cué/s are on W,zdn,a/sdaié and Fridaié, piza;&z LNAMUIL MWour child arrives to school in
their PE kits on these

days.

Snack

In year | children are prosvided with daily fruit as an option of snack. Children will no longer
bring snack money in,

children can bring in their own additional healthy snack for break time

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissBoyd_22 on Twitter. ,

Thank you for your continued support

Miss Boyd and Miss Gilmour and Miss Kelly




